
Reference: FS646460673

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 24/2100/FUL

Address: 123 High StreetTeddingtonTW11 8HG

Proposal: Temporary change of use (for a 5-year period) of a public house car park to provide a food market on the last

Saturday of each month between the hours of 9 - 2pm with traders on site from 8am to 3pm for set-up and close down

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs. Helen Slater

Address: Flat 5 Fairmile House 30 Twickenham Road Teddington TW11 8BA

Comments

Type of comment:  Support the proposal

Comment: Dear planners, this would be a truly lovely addition to Teddington. The car park is large enough for a market
and associated parking is available at the public car parks not a hundred yards down the high street. Any food smells
would be no different from the general smells of the pub kitchen and I think it would really add to being a resident of
Teddington. We are bereft of such a facility when our neighbours in Twickenham and Richmond have this available to
them, also surrounded by housing. The pub is very conscious of its impact on the local community and yet provides a
similar service during teddington lights up and Christmas, and for a few hours every few weeks this would not in anyway
impinge on the aesthetic of the town. I can imagine that a few people may object, but then these are the same people who
complain about being near a pub and yet continue to use the facilities. Don’t buy a house near a pub if you don’t want to
have pub traffic. During daytime business hours the noise etc will be no different from drinkers on the veranda of the pub
and I think children and parents alike would delight in something new in the village. I’m a huge supporter of this


